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Updating Nackawic on Recreational, Social, and Cultural Activities 

                

TOWN HALL OFFICE 
HOURS 

Monday – Friday  
 8:15 am – 4:30 pm 

Council meetings for 
the month will take place on Monday, January 
10th & 24th. Council meetings are open to the 
public and are called to order at 7:00 pm.  No 
matter shall be placed on the agenda for 
consideration at any regular Council meeting 
unless the request for consideration of the 
matter is received by the Chief Administrative 
Officer, in writing, before 12:00 noon on the 
Friday preceding the day on which the meeting 
is to be held.   
        

ALL DOGS ARE 
REQUIRED TO BE 

TAGGED IN NACKAWIC! 
2022 Dog Tags are 
available at Town Hall.  The 
cost for dogs that have 

been vaccinated, spayed or neutered is $15.00.  
“No person who is a resident in the Town of 
Nackawic shall own a dog without having a 
valid license for that dog under the Town’s 
Dog By-Law”.  Fines for not having a dog tag 
start at $25.00.  

 
Residents with any and all 
dog complaints can call NB 
SPCA at 1-877-722-1522 to 
report issues.   
 
 

 

Water & Sewer payments 
can be added to your bill 
payments on your online 
banking. Town of 

Nackawic-Water and Sewer is the name of 
payee.  The banks are: 
** Scotiabank   ** CIBC                      ** TD                         
** National Bank       ** Desjardins        ** HSBC  
        

FREE Public Skating at the 
Arena:  Wednesday, 
Thursday & Friday 1:00 – 
2:00 pm. Saturday & 
Sunday – please call the 

Town office or check Town’s Facebook pages 
for exact times. For your safety, we ask that 
you wear a helmet.  LOOKING FOR A GROUP 
ACTIVITY?  CALL AND BOOK ICE TIME! 
        

Please be advised that the 
Public Works Garage is open 
from 7:30 am to 4:00 pm, 
Monday – Friday. 
The Public Works 
Department would like your 
cooperation during the 
winter months. During this 
time FERO does not empty 
the Town’s garbage 

receptacles, located along the sidewalk.  This 
results in an accumulation of rotting material 
and feces in the spring. Therefore, we ask that 
you refrain from depositing anything in the 
Town’s garbage bins during the winter 
months.  The bins are covered with plastic 
bags to keep them from filling with snow and 
trash. Your cooperation is appreciated. 



Garbage Collection – You 
are reminded that ashes are 
not permitted for weekly 
garbage collection. 

 
By-law T-1, states, “During 
the months of December, 
January, February and 
March, between the hours 

of midnight and 7:00 am, no person shall stop 
or park a vehicle unattended on any street in 
the town.”  Vehicles will be towed at the 
owner’s expense. 

When shovelling or 
removing snow from your 
driveway or walkway, 
please do not leave it on 

the street, sidewalk, or move it to another 
property.  Your cooperation is appreciated. 
        

Nackawic’s newly formed 

Neighbourhood Watch 

Chapter 21 is kicking off in 

January 2022.  

Neighbourhood Watch is all about 

“Neighbours Helping Neighbours”. The 

information session that was scheduled on 

Tuesday, January 18th is now cancelled. If you 

have any questions or suggestions call 471-

0822 or 478-0606 or email 

nackawicneighbourhoodwatch@gmail.com. 

        

We would like to thank 
our most recent donors: 
Lacey Christie, NVFD, 
Robert and Arlene Small, 

Stephen and Kathleen Albee and UNIFOR 
Local 219. Your donations are greatly 
appreciated to help with food and outdoor toy 
purchases.  Any inquires can be directed to 
Mrs. Priest at 575-6000. 
 

The Nackawic Lions Club 
would like to thank 
everyone who helped us 
out this December. 
 

Christmas Trees: We sold close to 100 trees as 
a general fundraiser. We could not have done 
this without the help of the staff and 
management of Robins Doughnuts, our tree 
supplier Donnie Ingraham and our loyal 
customers. 

We provided close to 50 
baskets of food to area 
residents who needed a 

little help at Christmas.  We could not have 
done this without the help of everybody who 
donated money, food and toys.  We would like 
to thank our corporate donors; The Waterfront 
Pub, Upfront Cosmetics, Ryan’s Pharmacy, 
Cal’s Independent Grocer, Napa, Legion, 
Union staff at AV, UNIFOR, Anglican Church, 
Sts. Simon and Jude Church members, 
Flewellings, Fancy Boys, Baptist Church, 
Mycon, and lastly J&E Pollock and Daughters 
Inc. 

Community Breakfast 
has been cancelled for 
the month of January.  
We are proceeding with 

caution into the new year because of COVID.  
If you have any questions regarding Hall rental 
or any other matter with the Lions Club, please 
contact Brian Toole @ 575-2885 or 461-0095, 
        

Starting on Wednesday, 
Jan. 26th from 10-11 am. 
New participants register 
by calling 506-438-7034 or 

visit www.amilia.com/store/en/zoomers-on-
the-go/shop/program. Rusted Joints members 
can drop into MyGym. 
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